
Team,  
 
Last summer in a meeting with Representative Paul Evans I asked if he would support legislation to 
encourage the adoption of heat pumps over the continued use of natural gas. His response was 
surprising to me. He said that " because of continued issues with decreasing output from hydroelectric 
power we have to continue using all forms of energy including natural gas", or something to that effect. 
I was disappointed in his response.  
 
How do we address, upfront, the need to address the increased electrical demands when we do convert 
to heat pumps? Is part of the plan coming up with more ways to generate electricity though solar, wind, 
and other clean energy production? 
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